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Subject: Post approved - "Re: Welcome To Too Smooth"

From: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk (lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Wednesday, 22 August 2012, 18:52

Hello Toosmooth,

You are receiving this notification because your post "Re: Welcome To Too
Smooth" at "" was approved by a moderator or administrator.

If you want to view the post, click the following link:
https://www.toosmooth.co.uk:7081/phpBB3/viewtopic.php?f=2&t=1&p=3&e=3

If you want to view the topic, click the following link:
https://www.toosmooth.co.uk:7081/phpBB3/viewtopic.php?f=2&t=1&e=0

-- 
Thanks, The Management
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